Hon. J. S. Cullinan, Petroleum Bldg., Houston, Texas.

Dear Sir:

my son, the first baby born in the Houston
Negro Hospital, May 21st, 1927. Dr. H. E. Lee,
attendant.

I take this method of expressing my appreciation for the gift of the Hospital, making it possible for best of service to be rendered to me and my people.

I am praying that my son may grow to be a worthy man and that he may some day be connected with the Hospital as a member of its staff.

Very truly,

(Sgd) Mother.

4519 - 25th St., Agusta Addition, 5th Ward, Houston, Texas.

